
May all that we do be done with love—Corinthians 16:14 

 

Dear parents, carers, children & the community 
Thank you as always for your continued support. Thank you all for dressing up as 
elves to raise money and awareness for Alzheimer’s Society charity on Wednesday 
13th December 2023. You raised an amazing £176. with your very kind donations. 

EIGHT CHRISTMAS RAFFLE PRIZES—50p per ticket or 3 for £1—GOOD LUCK! 
The raffle will be drawn on Wednesday afternoon—still time to buy tickets! 

Thank you to our team, 
the PTFA, Santa and 
his elves and for your 
support at yesterday’s 

Christmas Event! 

MONDAY 18TH DECEMBER 2023 

10.30am—Two Year Old Nursery—NATIVITY performance 

Christmas parties take place next week, please pass £1 to class 
teachers by tomorrow to enable the purchase of snacks & prizes.  

CHRISTMAS PARTIES 

MONDAY 18TH DECEMBER—JUNIORS IN THE AFTERNOON 

TUESDAY 19TH —EARLY YEARS—MORNING 

TUESDAY 19TH —INFANTS IN THE AFTERNOON 

There are no extra curricular clubs next week and return from 15th 
January 2024. We break up on Thursday 21st December at 2pm! 

Head TeacHer’s Message 14th December 2023 Autumn Term 

Church of England Primary School 

Thank you, for all your continued support, Mr Roscoe, Mrs. Christy, Mrs. Osmond and all at 
St Thomas the Martyr CE. Please contact school via the app, email or phone Any concerns or 

you need support from school or from the foodbank—Mon to Thurs  8.45am TO 11.15am 

MAY ALL THAT WE DO BE DONE WITH LOVE” - Corinthians 16:14 


